
 
 
 
 
March 10, 2021 

 

Help Support Saint Mark with Dave’s Ice Cream! 

 
Dear Saint Mark Families, 

 
On behalf of our Parent Teacher Committee President, Elena Bryant, I am thrilled to 
announce that the PTC has forged an exciting partnership with Hawaii’s own Dave’s Ice 
Cream for our annual fundraiser. We are especially excited about this opportunity since 
COVID-19 restrictions have made it impossible for us to hold our Benefit Gala or Family Fun 
Fair as we have done in years past.   

 
Details  
We will be selling two pints of Dave’s Ice Cream for $10.  Each family is being asked to sell 
10 orders (20 pints) for a total of $100.  Pints can be mixed or matched (five delicious flavors 
to choose from) but must be sold in pairs.  We are not selling single pints of ice cream.  
 

     Flavors: Green Tea; Ube; Hawaiian Mud Pie; Chocolate Macadamia; Mango Sherbet 
     Dates:        Begins on Wednesday, March 10  
               Ends on Wednesday, April 7 
     Pickup:  Saint Mark Lutheran School on Saturday, April 24 from 10:00am to 12:00pm  
     Goals:    PTC has set a school-wide goal of selling 1000 orders (2000 pints of ice cream!) 
                   and a family goal of 10 orders (20 pints). **Please note that 1 order = 2 pints** 
     Donation: If you are unable to participate in this sale, the suggested donation is $50-$100. 

 
Proceeds 
As with the gala and fun fair, the proceeds will be used to support our vital financial aid 
program and to continue the enhancement of our school's technology (new Chromebooks, 
iPads, etc.).  With the recent increases in financial aid requests and the ever-growing tech 
costs, this fundraiser is more meaningful than ever.  

 
Incentives/Prizes 

 Every 10 orders (20 pints) sold gets your name into a raffle for a $50 Amazon Gift Card. 

 The top 3 sellers will each receive a $25 Amazon Gift Card.  

 The top selling class in grades PK to Gr 5 receives an ice cream party (factory wrapped). 

 The top selling class in grades 6 to 8 receives an ice cream party (factory wrapped). 

 
Thank you so much for your continuous support. We are looking forward to this new and 
exciting fundraiser as a unique opportunity to sell a popular local product while raising money 
for two important needs. Please call Robin Kahaʻulelio or Melelani Lawrence at 247-5589 if 
you have any questions. 

Mahalo nui loa for your support,  

 

Dr. David Gaudi 
Head of School 
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